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19 February 2018 
 
 
Girls Smash and SuperStar Cricket Team information 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Two teams have been entered in the 2018 Southland Cricket Competition being held in 
Gore. The next games are next week - Tuesday 20 February 2018. All games will be 
played at Hamilton Park, Gore.  
 
Games start at 4pm each week  
 
As this is an afterschool activity it is up to parents to organise transport themselves.  
(Or maybe a transport roster?) 
 

 
 
Please contact me at school if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks.   
 
 
Lockie Brenssell  
Sports Coordinator 

 
Superstar’s 

Coach – John McHutchon 
HERIOT 

 

 
Cooper McHutchon 
Sophie Kempthorne 

Brilee Tuivailala-Wagener 
Sebastian Hickman 

Adil Orujov 
Kaden Pahau-Workman 

 
Girl Smash 

Coach – Ang McHutchon 
HERIOT 

 

 
Addie McHutchon 
Rylee Jenkinson 

Hazelle Scott 
Amelia Dennehy 
Katelyn Dennehy 

Annie McRay 
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